New England College of Osteopathic Medicine

605 Pool, Road, Biddeford, Maine 04005 (207) 282-1515

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

May 30, 1978

Dr. William F. Bergen
24 Portland Road
Kennebunk, Maine 04043

Dear Dr. Bergen:

Thank you for your willingness to assume the responsibility
of teaching seventeen hours of Neurology at the New England Col-
lege of Osteopathic Medicine.

This communication will serve as your official appointment
to the Faculty. This appointment is subject to faculty approval.
Please confirm this to me by a letter of intent.

Sincerely, /

William B. Stromng, D.O.
Dean

WBS:rcl
cc: Dr. Douglas Ward

P.S. Please address a letter to me along the lines of the
enclosed and send it to me as soon as possible. This
needs to be added to our provisinal accreditation
materials.



